CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

March 23, 2012

Steven K. Marrow, P.E. stevem@brasherlorenz.com
Brasher & Lorenz Consulting Engineers

2201 San Pedro NE Bldg 1 Ste. 1300

Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re: 8324 Washington Street NE,
Request for Permanent C.O. - Disapproved
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 01-17-12, (C17/D012)
Certification dated: 03-14-12

Dear Mr. Morrow,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 03-14-12, the above
referenced Certification is disapproved for release of a Permanent Certificate of
Occupancy by Hydrology.

The onsite swale will need to discharge into the existing onsite inlet. Additional
grading is required to achieve positive drainage to this inlet. Include the grate elevation
and edge of asphalt, (west of the grate), at the fence line with the next certification.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: File
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